
Post
Name and
Surname

Room number Office Hours Remarks

Tuesday

12:00-14:00

Monday

10:30-12:00

Monday

10:30-12:00

Wednesday

13:00-14:00

Wednesday

14:00-17:00

Monday-Friday

10:00-16:00

Thursday

14:00-17:00

Monday-Friday

11:00-16:00

Cognitive Neuroinformatics

Professor Tamami Nakano CiNetB1A5
Please contact us in
advance.

Associate
Professor

Yuya Sasaki
Graduate School of

Information Science and
Technology C706

Please contact by mail in
advance.

Computer Vision

Associate
Professor

Fumio Okura
Graduate School of

Information Science and
Technology C720

TF. Please contact by
email in advance.

Professor Takuya Maekawa
Graduate School of

Information Science and
Technology C604

Please contact by email
in advance.

Big Data Engineering

Professor Makoto Onizuka
Graduate School of

Information Science and
Technology C702

Available also at other
hours. Please contact by
mail in advance.

Associate
Professor

Daichi Amagata
Graduate School of

Information Science and
TechnologyA205

Please contact by email
in advance.

Professor Takanori Isobe
Graduate School of

Information Science and
TechnologyA301

Please contact by email
in advance.

Cryptography Engineering

Multimedia Engineering

Multimedia Data Engineering

Professor Takahiro Hara
Graduate School of

Information Science and
Technology A201

Please contact by email
in advance.



Post
Name and
Surname

Room number Office Hours Remarks

Wednesday

12:00-13:30

Wednesday

12:00-13:30

Monday

13:30-14:40

Professor Tadahiko Murata
D3 Center, Main Hall of

Suita 301
Please contact by email
in advance.

Advanced High-Performance Computing Infrastructure Systems(D3 Center)

Professor Susumu Date
D3 Center, Main Hall of

Suita 303
Please contact by email
in advance.

Associate
Professor

Li Chen
D3 Center, Main Hall of

Suita 309
Please contact by email
in advance.

Synthetic Data Engineering(D3 Center)


